
Have you heard the story of The Boy Who Cried Wolf before? 
I am sure you have heard of this nice story. But what about using sign 
language? Your deaf and hearing uncles and aunties are preparing the 
exciting programme for you to hear the story in sign language. You will 

have a chance to act out this story too! Come and join in the fun!

When? Saturday, 3rd June 2017
Where? SADeaf AVA Room
What time? 3pm to 5pm

A KFC meal will be given away to every participant.
How to register? Online registration at https://goo.gl/forms/bzHAQg5GxIBFsi0O2

For further enquiries, please email James at james@sadeaf.org.sg or sms James at 96885073. 
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